From: <u>Evangelina Quihuis</u> on behalf of <u>District5</u>

To: <u>COB mail</u>
Subject: FW: (no subject)

Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:12:09 AM

FYI: 2015 Bonds

From:

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 6:15 PM

To: District5; mayor1@tucsonaz.gov; ward1@tucsonaz.gov; ward2@tucsonaz.gov; ward3@tucsonaz.gov; ward4@tucsonaz.gov; ward5@tucsonaz.gov; ward6@tucsonaz.gov

Cc:

Subject: (no subject)

Thank you for the work you are doing on behalf of our community.

Because of a previous commitment, we are unable to attend the meeting on April 21st @ 9 AM addressing whether or not a bond package will be brought to a vote in November, 2015.

We are writing to ask for your support in placing such a bond package in its entirety to voters in November 2015. The bond includes many projects critical to Tucson and Pima County, especially for economic growth, tourism and quality of life. We are in support of a bond election in 2015. Please let the voices of the voters be heard.

With thanks for your consideration and cooperation in helping this come to fruition,

Nancy & Jim Mayerhofer, Tucson City residents. 661 S. Little Bird Place, Tucson, AZ 85745